Patrick Doyle

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No. 24 - Tiffiny Quinn

From:

Sent: 26 August 2015 11:21

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging

project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

As a very regular sea swimmer | am concerned at the impact this waste will have on me and my fellow swimmers
not to mention the aquatic life! | like to eat locally caught fish and seafood too, | don't want it contaminated by

waste, please consider other options. &
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